
  
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
11th September 2023 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
IMPORTANT – REGISTER TO VIEW SCHOOL PHOTOS 
 
Carmel Jane Photography will be visiting our school on 12th and 13th of September 2023, to take the 
students individual photos. 
 
All parents/carers are requested to pre-register before the photography date above to enable access 
to your child’s photographs. Pre-registration is required for every photo shoot.  Registration only 
takes a minute. If you do not register before the photos this week, another email will be sent with a 
new link/code for you to use in the future. If you wish to register before this week’s photos please 
visit www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk and enter the following code: 
 
JRZXRVC 

 
You will be asked to pre-register with your child's full school register name.  Once registered, as soon 
as the photos are available you will receive an automatic email notification to inform you that your 
child's photos are now ready to be viewed and can be purchased.   
 
The schedule for the photos this week is as follows:  
 
Photo Sessions: 
Tuesday 12th September  Sixth Form, Year 9 & Year 10 
Wednesday 13th September Year 7, Year 8, Year 11 
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr Banks 
Deputy Headteacher 
 
 
 
 

http://www.carmeljaneshop.co.uk/

